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World Communion Sunday

Lunch and Learn
Feed Your Body and Your Mind

October 6 at noon in Tull Fellowship Hall

Join us this Sunday after worship for a luncheon program featuring one of our
major mission partners, Memorial Drive Ministries (MDM), who will provide a
presentation on their work in our area. The Mediterranean feast begins at noon
in Tull Fellowship Hall. Lunch will be catered by Ameer’s Mediterranean Grill.
On the menu: chicken shawarma, falafel, Arabic rice, Lebanese salad,
hummus, tabouli, baba ganoush, pita bread, and tahini sauce. Everything
except the tabouli and pita bread is gluten free! Everything’s vegetarian except
for the chicken. Cost $10/adult, $5/child, $25 family max. Please register for
lunch.

Register for LunchRegister for Lunch

Memorial Drive Ministries (MDM) is one of CPC’s major partner organizations
supported through the Mission Committee, with Anne Blankenship serving as a
member of their Board of Directors. They provide a wide range of services to
refugees in the area—with numerous opportunities for volunteer services. 
MDM’s Executive Director David Roth will provide an overview of the
organization’s work along with information on how members of Central can
become actively involved in their work. Located in the most diverse square
mile in North America, MDM is a church-based non-profit that fosters diverse
worshiping communities, innovative social services, and transformative
relationships, nurtures a safe, collaborative, and welcoming environment for
the vibrant ministries that call the Memorial Drive campus home. Leveraging

https://onrealm.org/cpcatlanta/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=MGFkOTM3NTYtN2ZkZC00NmQ2LWEzODItYjFmNTAwZGMxYTNk
https://www.presbyterianmission.org/ministries/matthew-25/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIcWr9RnZ6xeS48_JlnjyVg?view_as=subscriber
https://www.facebook.com/centralpresbyatlanta/
https://www.instagram.com/centralpresatl/?hl=en
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the community trust, location, and campus of the historic Memorial Drive
Presbyterian Church, MDM convenes critical leadership, organization, and a
wide network of loving neighbors to create a new expression of God’s Beloved
Community.

In addition to David’s presentation, we will have an update on our partnership
with Haiti, provided by Bede Campbell. Bede will share how our friends in Haiti
are able to keep moving forward even with the very difficult situation in that
country.

Join Central as we participate in
​Pride weekend

 

Join us after worship on Sunday, October 13 as we head to the Atlanta Pride
Parade to declare our love for ALL of God's children!  The parade starts at the
Civic Center station and ends near the Charles Allen entrance of Piedmont
Park (about a 1.5 mile walk). Please bring your lunch.

Central will also have a booth at the festival in Piedmont Park on Saturday and
Sunday, October 12 and 13. We want to spread the word about Central's
mission and will offer activities like face painting, arts and crafts, and/or
games. We need Centralites (youth and children welcome!) to staff it from 10
a.m. until 6 p.m. Sign up here for a two hour shift. (Booth number and map
available on the Sign Up Genius.)

This is a wonderful intergenerational opportunity for all Centralites.

Central, Trinity sending support to N.C. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C49ADAD2FABF49-51695313-atlanta#/


Here’s how you can help! 

Central Presbyterian Church is
partnering with our friends at Trinity
Presbyterian Church to send supplies
and items to Black Mountain
Presbyterian Church in western N.C.
which is serving as a support hub for
the area recently hit by Hurricane
Helene. 

Below and via this link  is a list of items you can bring to Central this Sunday,
October 6 to assist in this effort.

Items will be collected in the Youth Suite before being transported to Black
Mountain. 

You may drop off your donations before Sunday School or following worship. 

Central youth will sort and pack all items and will coordinate with Trinity
Presbyterian to transport the items to Black Mountain. 

Here is a list of items. 
Water
Bottles and gallon jugs
Diapers
Wipes
Formula
Baby Food
Non-Perishable Foods
Granola Bars
Crackers
Chips
Fruit Cups
Jars of Peanut Butter & Jelly
Paper Products (For serving meals to the community)
Cups
Plates
Bowls
Plastic Silverware
Napkins
Paper towels
Coffee Supplies
Coffee grounds
Shelf Stable Creamers
Sugar
First Aid Supplies
Pet food (Cat and Dog food)
Trash Bags (all sizes)
Ziploc Bags (all sizes)
5 Gallon Buckets
Flashlights
Batteries (all sizes)

https://files.constantcontact.com/9b0bfc57be/78b1194c-26e1-45e2-b6bc-058a2e8662ce.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/9b0bfc57be/78b1194c-26e1-45e2-b6bc-058a2e8662ce.pdf?rdr=true&_gl=1*1cx11l3*_gcl_au*MTQ1OTEyMTg1NS4xNzIzMDcyMjE0*_ga*N2ZjMjcxMTEtMDc2ZS00MWJjLWE2YjItMWMxYzFmZDU5YjE0*_ga_14T5LGLSQ3*MTcyNzgzMjQ3NS4xOTguMS4xNzI3ODM0MDIxLjMzLjAuMA..


Do you have questions? 

Contact Susan Landrum at slandrum@cpcatlanta.org

Doors open at 6 p.m. for picnic fellowship. Along with your lawn chair and

mailto:slandrum@cpcatlanta.org


supper, bring a lantern or a candle or two. In case of rain, the concert will
move indoors to Tull Hall.

Please join Central member Jill Morehouse Lum

and other Centralites for a screening of the film,

“Acts of Reparation,” on Saturday, October 5 in

Greensboro, Georgia. The film is inspired by

reparations projects emerging in communities

around the country. The screening event also

includes African-American Genealogy Workshops,

a cemetery clean up, and the opportunity to connect

with producers, directors, and the people whose

stories are told in the film. 

All are invited. Please contact Jill Morehouse Lum at jill@lum.net for hospitality and

logistical support on October 5, and to support future Atlanta screenings. Jill is proud

to be associated with this beautiful film.

If you are interested in attending, please register using the button below. To learn

more about the film and future screenings, go to its website:

www.actsofreparation.com.

Register for "Acts of Reparation"Register for "Acts of Reparation"

Centralites attend Morgan Forum

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/acts-of-reparation-documentary-film-screening-filmmaker-qa-tickets-952237898187




Several Central residents recently attended The Morgan Forum, including
Camille Gaffron, Larken McCord, Linda McCord, Julie Boggs, Bob Berrett, and,
Tricia Berrett, pictured above with Sharon "Rocky" Roggio.

Roggiois the director of 1946: The Mistranslation That Shifted Culture, the
documentary film that was shown and discussed at the Forum.

The annual conversation about the past, present, and future of the Bible takes
place at Pitts Theology Library at Emory University. Started in 2023, in
connection with Pitts Theology Library’s establishment of the J. Michael
Morgan English Bible & Psalmody Collection, this annual event brings together
biblical scholars, translators, collectors, and the general public to consider the
impact of the Bible on the church and culture and to learn from one of the
world’s premier collections of English Bibles.

Morgan was Organist Emeritus at Central for many years and an integral part
of the church's fabric before his death.

At a recent Down Yonder Parish gathering, Greg Kershner devoted time to
teaching Central children how to fish.  

DEADLINE REMINDER: As a reminder, our deadlines for the Wednesday e-
weekly is Monday at noon. If you have an announcement, please email Hala
Hess White at hhwhite@cpcatlanta.org

mailto:hhwhite@cpcatlanta.org


Connect

Thirsty Thursdays
October 24
7 p.m.
​Manuel’s Tavern

Central members meet monthly at Manuel’s Tavern for a time of informal
fellowship. While this event was initially for Young Professionals, the event is
open to all ages. Guests are welcome and no RSVP is required! Manuel’s is
located at 602 North Highland Avenue Northeast, Atlanta, GA 30307.

Questions? Contact M.E. Davis at maryelizabeth.pope@gmail.com

Central Women
October 17
Details TBD

Many of you have asked about when Central Women will meet this month. In
keeping with good Presbyterian doctrine, thoughts about Central Women have
been forming and ever-reforming since our meeting last May. No decisions
have been reached and input is needed from all who are interested. 

As a result, we will not meet this month but invite you all to mark your
calendars and attend a meeting on Thursday, October 17, our traditional third
Thursday meeting time. Details TBD but, in the meantime, be thinking
about your vision for this group, if and/or how we should proceed, and whether
you would like to help facilitate the meetings moving forward.  

Be on the lookout for more specific information as the month continues. Hope
to see many of you on October 17. - The Rev. Kate Culver

Season of Peace is underway

The PC(USA) Peace & Global Witness Offering is
underway. The denomination produces a special
devotion for this time. You can receive daily
devotions by subscribing via this link.

Serve

Sunday Sign-Ups for collecting friendship pads

https://manuelstavern.com/
https://cpcatlanta.org/church-life/member-groups/maryelizabeth.pope@gmail.com
mailto:maryelizabeth.pope@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a%3Dhttp%253a%252f%252fpcusa.org%252fsubscribeSOP%26c%3DE,1,9ZekP3Kgj9qwATV3pnf95_yuW9UWGbOLbXUN8ntFyMB07LpGris80_ke72_DWG8hDbTNSxUNXkNoLi0hw3jKUlRw8py1WCU4utJUXeURbvIE%26typo%3D1&source=gmail&ust=1724871559040000&usg=AOvVaw2goXi1IUwBjT_OkUFzoimd


We still need assistance collecting friendship pads each week. Collection of
the friendship folders is an excellent family activity! Please note the need to
move easily in both the sanctuary and balcony. You may sign up by clicking
this link.

Beginning Nov. 6: Souls Needed to Soothe Soles

The weekly Central Foot Clinic at the Bashor Night Shelter in our gym begins
on Wednesday, Nov. 6. Volunteers are needed each week until March 26. No
experience necessary and volunteers do not need to commit for the entire
time. We gather a shortly after 7 p.m. each Wednesday, except during the
holidays, and finish by 9:30 p.m. Parking is available in the parking garage or
on the street free after 7 p.m. Please come and see for yourself. For more
information, contact Martha Crenshaw at mhcrenshaw@yahoo.com or by
phone: 404.444.1958. 

Worship

Sunday, October 6, 2024
Psalm 8 + Lamentations 1:1-6; 3:19-26

The Rev. Shannon J. Kershner preaching

Learn

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C49ADAD2FABF49-50442701-friendship#/
mailto:mhcrenshaw@yahoo.com


Issues in Theology

Sundays

Greene Room

9:45 to 10:45 a.m.

This class will pick back up on its discussion of
Andrew Root’s “The Church in an Age of Secular
Mysticisms.” Following a few weeks exploring that
topic, the class will announce an updated
curriculum.

Click here for more about the book.

Sojourners Class

Brotherhood Room

https://www.amazon.com/Church-Age-Secular-Mysticisms-Spiritualities/dp/1540966739/ref=asc_df_1540966739/?tag=hyprod-20&linkCode=df0&hvadid=693413892191&hvpos=&hvnetw=g&hvrand=3619578616500945380&hvpone=&hvptwo=&hvqmt=&hvdev=c&hvdvcmdl=&hvlocint=&hvlocphy=9010923&hvtargid=pla-2228015852361&psc=1&mcid=3c7b4eb97c103187899588b71bbc69f9


9:45 to 10:45 a.m.

The Sojourners class will return to the brief but powerful essays on Jesus’ life
and teachings found in Debie Thomas’ book, Into the Mess and Other Jesus
Stories: Reflections on the Life of Christ. Thomas focuses particularly on
teachings of Jesus and events in the life of Jesus that present challenges in
understanding and interpretation, and she acknowledges these challenges and
provides her own refreshingly candid thoughts and associated questions for
consideration. The “Wonders” and “Teachings” sections of the book have
provided a basis for rich discussion in past class sessions.

This fall, the class will turn its attention to Thomas’ essays in the category that
she calls “Mysteries,” covering Jesus’ washing of the Disciples’ feet, the
crucifixion, the empty tomb, and more. Join us for conversations about Jesus’
life and teachings that perhaps will be different from many you’ve
had before. The Sojourners Class meets in the Brotherhood Room, off of Tull
Hall. The class convener is Ed Carwile (carwile1230@earthlink.net).

Rev. Nibs Stroupe: She Made a Way

Sunday, October 20

Details TBD

On two Sundays at the end of October, Rev. Nibs Stroupe will join Central to
teach and preach. On October 20, he will teach a combined adult class based
on his most-recent book, “She Made a Way: Mother and Me in a Deep South
World.” Described as “a memoir of survival and growth under the twin threats
of white supremacy and male dominance. It is an intimate story of
perseverance and coming of age: how a single, white working mother and her
only son made their way in the patriarchal and racist world of postwar Helena,
Arkansas, a Mississippi river town.” Central member John Blake wrote the
forward to the book. The next Sunday, October 27, Rev. Stroupe will be our
guest preacher.

mailto:carwile1230@earthlink.net)


Join other faithful citizens at
Columbia Seminary's Center
for Lifelong Learning event,
Leading During Elections, a
live panel of faith and thought
leaders who will discuss their
own work in trying to shape
richer and better politics both
inside and beyond the walls of
the church. This panel will
meet on the evening of
Thursday, October 3 in the
Harrington Center Chapel, beginning at 7:30 p.m. Registration is required -
please use the QR code below. Seating is limited and the panel will also be
streamed for those who cannot come to campus for the evening. The panel
consists of:

Rev. Rebekah Close LeMon, the Senior Pastor at Trinity Presbyterian
Church, Atlanta and the co-chair of Presbyterians for a Better Georgia;
Rev. Dr. Gregory Eason, the pastor of Flipper Temple AME Church and
Bishop-elect within the AME;
State Senator Elena Parent; and
Dr. Jennifer McCoy, Regent’s Professor of Political Science at Georgia
State University.

Columbia is also offering 20 different workshops/interviews on a variety of
topics related to faith and politics via its Moodle site. You can register for the
workshops and interviews with the QR code below.

Columbia invites you to register, to attend, to use the resources, and to share
information about Leading During Elections widely. And we note that though
the program is obviously geared towards U.S. citizens, there are many
resources within it that are applicable to political settings outside the United
States.

If you have questions, please reach out Dr. Helen Blier in the Center for



Lifelong Learning.

Montreat is hosting two evenings of conversation with Associate Professor of
American Religious and Cultural History at Columbia Theological Seminary,
William Yoo. These discussions - virtual/recorded and in person at the
conference center - will explore the intersection of politics and faith. You can
attend just one or both!

October 8, at 7 p.m. - in person

“Was Not our Blessed Lord a Political Preacher?”
How the Abolition Movement and Proslavery Christianity Shaped the

Relationship between Faith and Politics in the United States.

This session will be recorded and available at a later date.

October 9, at 2 p.m. - virtual

"The Church Cannot Be Silent, but What Should It Say?"
Confronting White Christian Nationalism and Pursuing Racial Justice in our

Politically Polarized Nation.

This session will also be recorded and available at a later date.

For more information or to register.For more information or to register.

Join Central's Bookworms for an enriching experience

Bookworms, Central's book club, is open to all readers. We meet on the fourth
Tuesday of the month (note the exception in November / December) at
members' homes to discuss the books and their impact. Check out our reading
list for the upcoming program year and plan to join us! Questions?
Contact Linda McCord.

https://montreat.org/events/faith-and-voting?mraid=cc
mailto:lindasavagemccord@gmail.com


Give

OAC Seeks Snacks for Guests

At Central Outreach and Advocacy Center (OAC), we are seeing an increase
in guests who show up daily to receive services and check mail. We like to be
able to give a snack to every person who shows up. We are currently handing
out 150 to 200 snack items per day which is a lot! If you could help us with
snacks, we would greatly appreciate it!

Three easy ways to donate:

1. Amazon Wish List  
2. Purchase the items and drop them off at the OAC.
3. Donate money (either online or by check) and indicate that the money is for
snacks. We will then purchase snack items with your donation.  

Humanitarian Response in Israel/Palestine

We have witnessed the millions of people caught in the middle of the
devastating conflict between the government of Israel and Hamas. This
humanitarian crisis is dire, and the loss of human life is unimaginable. Through
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance (PDA), the Presbyterian Church (USA) is
providing assistance to those most vulnerable and supporting partners in
Palestine and Israel who are responding to the needs of their neighbors. Our
biggest concern is the safety and care for those caught in the middle of this
conflict and in need of humanitarian aid, no matter their religious beliefs,
politics, or nationality. 

Click this link to give to Disaster Relief for Israel/Palestine (please note
Middle East in the Disaster Supported box).

You can also click here to read more.

If you have any difficulty logging in to your profile or making your online gift
within Realm, please contact Melissa Johnson.

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/72O35R9ACZQI/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_2
https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/CentralOutreach/donate.html
https://pma.pcusa.org/donate/make-a-gift/gift-info/DR000081/?appeal=PDA&&package=IP23-BI
https://files.constantcontact.com/9b0bfc57be/9dd07c6d-f45e-44ee-ad27-87f3fec2cd31.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:mjohnson@cpcatlanta.org


Questions about your giving statement? Please contact Kristie Johns at (404)
601-3128.

 

Acting boldly and compassionately to serve
people who are hungry, oppressed,

imprisoned or poor.
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